
 
 

honors 
 

Unitarian Church of Sharon 
 
with our “Wisdom of Solomon” Award.   The Unitarian 
Church of Sharon had already completed an energy assessment 
through MIP&L membership, and wisely decided to move forward 
with efficiency upgrades before a catastrophic failure. The 
congregation replaced its boiler with a much more efficient one, 
insulated the church, and they are beginning other sustainability 
projects as well.  They were able to procure a good deal of funding 
from a "Meetinghouse Preservation Fund" that had been in place 
for some time to take care of the physical structure of this 
historically significant house of worship. Thank you for setting a 
powerful example of environmental stewardship for the 
community of faith.  

 
______________________________ ______________________________  
Thomas E. Nutt-Powell  Stephen B. MacAusland 
Co-Founder and President  Co-Founder and Treasurer 
 

Signed on this Eighteenth day of November 2004.  


